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Diabetes Awareness 
 
 
There will be three Diabetes awareness training sessions offered by Diabetic Nurse 
Specialists working with Healthy Schools offered this term. 
 
These sessions provide an opportunity to update their knowledge of Diabetes and how to 
support children and young people with a diagnosis of Diabetes in school.  
 
The sessions are provided at no cost to schools and attendees will receive a certificate of 
attendance that will provide evidence that schools have been proactive in updating the 
knowledge and skill of their staff in line with the latest DfE guidance.  
 
 
15th June  14.00-16.30pm  Kings Centre Great Yarmouth  
29th June  14.00-16.30pm  West Norfolk PDC 
23rd June  14.00-16.30pm  Norwich PDC 
 
 

For more information and to make a booking  
Email: ecch.healthyschoolstraining@nhs.net 

 
 
 
 

  
Adele Godsmark 
Healthy Norfolk Schools 
adele.godsmark@nhs.net 
01603 221812 
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